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I oppose SB 842.    What is the reason OHA needs to increase the licensing fees?  

We all know those costs will be passed on to the patients ultimately.    

And then there is the transparency issue.   Why should a facility that isn't performing 

up to standards be protected.   

The public has a right to know that information.   Would you like your loved one to be 

somewhere that provides sub-standard  care?   

NO ON SB 842 


